
    

 

      May 18, 2022 
 
Michael Kopansky 
NYSEG 
18 Link Drive 
P.O. Box 5224 
Binghamton, New York 13902 
 
Dear Michael Kopansky: 
 
      Notice of Incomplete Application 

New Gardenville Substation Rebuild Project 
DEC ID# 9-1468-00255 
Town of West Seneca, Erie County 

 
 Your permit application for the above-referenced project has been received and 
reviewed by Department staff.  The application has been determined to be incomplete 
and the following items must be addressed. 
 
 The Fisher Associates wetland delineation completed circa 2018/2019 was never 
verified by Department staff.  Please provide a copy of the Fisher Associates delineation 
report.  Additionally, please complete and submit the attached Request for Freshwater 
Wetlands Delineation, Verification or Determination Form.  Finally, please submit the 
shapefiles from the delineation. The shapefiles can be emailed directly to wetland 
biologist Angela Driscoll at angela.driscoll@dec.ny.gov.   
 
 There may be additional technical comments on the application after the site is 
inspected to verify the delineation.  Please contact me at 716/851-7165 or 
lisa.czechowicz@dec.ny.gov if you have any questions regarding this letter or the 
permitting process.  Please contact Angela Driscoll at 716/851-7010 at her email above 
with any technical wetland questions. 
 
      Respectfully, 
 
 
      Lisa M. Czechowicz 
      Deputy Regional Permit Administrator 
 
Ecc: Angela Driscoll, NYSDEC Bureau of Ecosystem Health 
 Maxwell Jeane Jr., RG&E 
 
       



 

 

 
 
 


